
RE-ELCTION FOR THE OFFICE OF VICE PRESIDENT               

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

I am announcing my candidacy for re-election to the office of Vice 

President. I take this position seriously and will continue to do what is best 

for AVVA to grow and progress to our next level. 

I attended the Leadership Conference in Reno, and also all the other 

Leadership and Conventions that were held. At Leadership and the 

Conventions I have worked alongside of Products Sales. I worked with our Treasurer on 

calculating the totals for the donations received on Project Friendship. After both Leadership 

and Conventions it is one of my duties to write the thank you for the donations we received. 

I participate in virtual meetings called by the President for the Executive Board,  as well as 

virtual and onsite meetings with our Regional Directors and Committee Chairs. I attended in 

person, and online. all Finance Meetings.  Most recently, I participated in the January Board 

meeting, which was held online.  

I conducted Orientation and follow up training for the incoming National Board and mentored 

new Regional Directors.  I also manage the AVVA distribution list for VVA Veterans Magazine. 

I am the AVVA Advisor to VVA for the Veterans Against Drugs and Agent Orange /Toxic 

Exposure Committees. 

I work alongside of the co-chair for VISTA HOURS recording hours that are submitted by our 

members. I have worked on this program since the start. I am co-chair of Heart Break to Hope 

program and  also chair the Helping Hands Committee. 

I have been a life member of AVVA since 1997. Since joining, I have held the positions of 

Chapter Representative, State Representative, Regional Director, Treasure and Vice President. I 

want to see AVVA move to the next phase and continue to growth. We need to get our children 

and grandchildren to grow with us to keep our hopes and dream alive.  

If re-elected to the office of Vice President, I will diligently work to implement whatever plans 

are necessary to guide our organization into the future.    

 

Kathy Andras 

Life Member #908657 

504-382-9123 

Kathy.andras@yahoo.com      


